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Summer Diary dates … 
   (see also our Website) 
 
 
7th July KS2 Sports Day at 

Parliament Hill Fields athletics track 
-  PLEASE REMEMBER SUN      

PROTECTION AND WATER FOR 

YOUR CHILDREN 
8th July 3.30 – 3.50 p.m.  Reception Parents 
 Art Explorers’ Exhibition in the 

garden 
9th July 2.45 p.m. 4P Parents’ Workshop top 

hall 
 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. Years 5 & 6 cricket 

tournament at Regent’s Park 
 5.15 p.m. Year 6 Performance at 

Haverstock School 
10th July Year 6 trip to the Lido all day 
 INDUSTRIAL ACTION SCHOOL 

CLOSED TO CHILDREN 
11th July EYFS Summer Concert for Nursery 

and Reception Parents 
18th July SCHOOL WILL CLOSE 

AT 1.30 p.m. FOR THE BEGINNING 
OF THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 
 

Parent Governor Election 
June 2014 

Tania Wilkinson, who has 4 children at the 

school, was re-elected unopposed to the 

Governing Body for a further 4-year term of 

office.   Congratulations to Tania.   We hope 

she will continue to enjoy this role. 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 
 

Lots of families joined in the fun of the fair 

two weeks ago.   There were lots of rides for 

the children and book, tombola, and other 

stalls for adults with wonderful food prepared 

by our parents.   We are aware that a group of 

parents put a huge amount of effort into 

ensuring the fair’s success and we thank them 

very much.   Please do it again next year!  

They will have been so pleased to know that 

their hard work and the support of those who 

came along raised an astounding £6,000.00  

 

 

 

     %  Attendance 

            Week beginning  23 June 2014 

      

    Nursery   98 

     RJ    95 

    RR    94 

    1D    97 

     1K    94 

     2H    97 

     2S    96   

     3M    98        

               3MD    97 

     4BT    98 

     4J    96 

     4P    99         

                5L    97  

    5M    95 

    6M    96 

     6S                                       96 

  

 Well done, Nursery, 3M and 4BT 

                         

ANOTHER FIRST FOR PRIMROSE HILL 
 
Congratulations to our Year 6 Basketball Team who 
represented Camden at the Mini Games at Crystal 
Palace yesterday.   In a nail-biting finish, our very 
own team came up trumps.  NOW WE CAN SAY, 
RIGHTLY, THAT WE HAVE THE BEST BASKETBALL 
TEAM IN LONDON!!   Well done to all our players.  

 

 

Njomza, Freya, 

Josh, Dion S, Dion 

G, Sean and Lukas 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the website to see all the 
wonderful activities taking part in and 
out of school – visits by the Central 
School of Speech and Drama, the 
choir to Birmingham where they had 
TWO standing ovations, Year 1 to 
Regent’s Park and lots, lots more.   
The website is our window on the 
world … 
 



LATIN CLUB CORNER 
During the Middle Ages, the Plague 

devastated populations in Britain. Little 

wonder that the phrase “Timor mortis 

conturbat me”, meaning “The fear of death 

disturbs me” was used so often in poetry of 

the time. Even the richest and most 

powerful were not spared this affliction. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Acland Burghley Arts Festival 
 Friday July 9, 4.30 - 8 pm 

Celebrate the arts and see fantastic GCSE and 'A' 
Level art work, at  Acland Burghely's Arts Evening. 
Enjoy Pimms and refreshments, delicious BBQ and 
food, be entertained and do something arty at one of 
the drop-in workshops.  There are fantastic raffle 
prizes to be won including a family ticket to the 
London Eye, dinner at The Vine, and a Hamper 
stuffed with treats! Free entry and open to all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Summer playschemes in Camden  
There are numerous playschemes in Camden 

during the summer holidays – The Winchester 

Project (email play@thewinch.org), Coram’s 

Fields out of School Club (email 

tam@coramsfields.org.uk), NW5 Community 

Play Project (email 

NW5communityplayproject@hotmail.com), 

PACE at Fairfield Play Centre and Fortune 

Green Play Centre (email 

gjames@paceforall.com), Hampstead 

Community Centre play scheme (email 

hampsteadcommunitycentre@btinternet.com) 

Plot 10 Community Play Project (email 

plotty@btinternet.com) andBrookfield Play 

Centre (T. 020 73135272 

For more details visit 

www.camden.gov.uk/play  

 
Le Tour de France finishes its third 
stage in The    Mall on 7th July.   Catch 
up with the excitement by logging into 
www.letourinLondon.com  

 

Year 2 at the seaside 
Last week Year 2 went to Walton-on-the 

Naze for their annual outing.  Lots of fun, 

sun and happy children … 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Parents joining in Music and PE 

Workshops 

   

Discover more fun in Camden during the 

school holidays 
 

ign up for a free cycle skills course for you 

and your family – 020 7974 5543 or visit 

www.Camden.gov.uk/cycle training  

isit the opening weekend on 19/20 July to 

have a tour of the new St Pancras Square 

Leisure facilities and ‘try it out’ sessions.   

There are two public swimming pools, a gym a 

cafe and a modern library 

ncourage your children to take on the 

Summer Reading Challenge at your nearest 

library.  The theme this year is ‘mythical 

maze’.   Children between 4 and 11 choose and 

read six books with the opportunity to take 

part in fun activities and collect rewards along 

the way.   From 22 July – 30 August.  Special 

Launch at the new St Pancras Square Library 

on 19 July 

Visit – www.lovecamden.org for a full list of 

events 
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PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHECK 
THE LOST PROPERTY UNDER 
THE ARCHES - there is a lot 
of it and it will be sent to a 
charity if not collected by the 

end of term. 


